
16 July 2024 

 
 
 
Permanent and Personalised Jewellery 
77 Lloyd Street 
DIMBOOLA  VIC  3414 
 
 
 
Dear Lisa, 
 
Re: Letter of Congratulations 
 
On behalf of Hindmarsh Shire Councillors and staff, I write to you to 
extend Council’s congratulations on the opening of your new business in 
Dimboola, Permanent and Personalised Jewellery. 
 
Thank you for choosing to invest in Hindmarsh Shire, particularly in 
Dimboola. It is wonderful to see a new business open in the area that is 
offering a personalised shopping experience to local community 
members and visitors to the town. We are delighted to have a beautiful 
new business where customers can purchase jewellery for themselves 
or as a gift for others. 

 
We hope you are settling into your new business well and are excited to 
follow along with you on your journey and would like to wish you the very 
best with this exciting new business venture. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Monica Revell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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